

BISHOP CHALLONER CATHOLIC COLLEGE

20th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Information for students that will be attending school next week

We look forward to welcoming your child into school from **Monday 23rd March**. The below points detail some key logistics:

- Students should enter school through the **Sports Hall reception**, the front gates will not be used as an entrance.
- Students are expected to be in school for registration by **8:40am** and school will close at the usual time of **3:10pm**. We will also operate the same start and finish time on a Friday.
- Students have a choice of attending in uniform or non-uniform.
- Catering facilities will be open as usual with a choice of hot and cold food.
- Students should bring their usual equipment for a normal school day including netbooks and PE kit.

It is important to stress to parents/carers that we will not be delivering the National Curriculum during this period of "closure". Staff are working hard to develop a creative and flexible timetable that will offer students the opportunity to acquire new skills, get regular physical activity and to engage in a wide range of educational activities. This timetable will be implemented from Tuesday once we have greater clarity on the likely number of students attending school on Monday.

Thank you for the support you continue to offer the school at this unprecedented time for us all.

Yours faithfully,

Dr J Coughlan Principal

Principal - Dr J Coughlan

Institute Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham, B14 7EG

Tel: 0121 444 4161 • Fax: 0121 441 1552

www.bishopchalloner.org.uk • email: enquiry@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk



TSST 📟

Vest Midlands













